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PFA CHRISTMAS FAIR — FRIDAY 6" DECEMBER, 3.30- 6.00pm

Dear Parents,

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, Shobnall Primary School's Christmas Fair will be taking
place on Friday 6" December 2019 from 3.30 to 6.00pm. This year, the PFA are charging a
small entry fee for adults of £1 (children are free). This will provide you with a festive ‘treasure
hunt’ and, on completion, will enter you into a prize draw for a chance to win a luxurious hamper.
All members of the PFA have donated the prizes for this and | can assure you, it is definitely
worth winning!

We have a plethora of stalls and games for you to come and enjoy! As well as some new
additions, we have our traditional ones (e.g. chocolate tombola, bottle stall, cakes and food)
which always prove very popular with our community!

The school choir are performing at the Fair this year. Miss Martin-Mills will be conducting a
number of Christmas classics (all of which you are welcome to sing-a-long with!) This will
certainly get us all in the festive mood! The choir would love you to come and will be singing
from 5.00pm.

Santa will also be making an appearance! Tickets are available, priced at £2.50. Included with
the price this year is a gift and photo of your child/ren with Santa, so if you would like to visit
him in the grotto, please ensure you provide your email when you purchase a ticket. These will
be available from Monday 2" December to Friday 6" December inclusive on the Key Stage 1
Playground.

In addition to this, raffle tickets will be on sale throughout the event. We have already received
some fabulous donations for prizes, but would very much welcome your support with more. So
far, we have a photo shoot, cream team for two, two 7-day passes for Meadowside Leisure
Centre and four main session tickets for Mecca Bingo!

The PFA would also like to ask for your help with donating some items for the Fair:

e Cakes and Asian food (these will be welcome in school on the day of the Fair);

o Toys, books, games and other unwanted items, in good condition, for the White Elephant
Stall. The PFA would like these to start arriving in school from Monday 2" December
onwards.

If you would like any further clarity on specifics, please contact our Chair, Caroline Frost who
will provide further guidance if necessary.

On a final note, the day itself will be ‘Christmas Jumper Day'. We are deviating slightly from the
national event as we wanted to make sure the school feels extra festive on this day! The charge
for this is for pupils in EYFS and Key Stage 1 to bring in a chocolate item and pupils in Key
Stage 2 to bring a bottle!

| sincerely hope that you are able to come and support this event and look forward to seeing
many of our families there!

Kind regards,
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Mr D. Adams
Headteacher
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